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02 February 2010
Mr Nelson McCausland MLA 
Minister for Culture, Arts and Leisure

Department of Culture, Arts and Leisure
Causeway Exchange
1-7 Bedford Street
Belfast
BT2 7EG
Dear Minister, 
I would like to take this opportunity to express my deep concern regarding the proposed reduction in funding to sport in 2010/11 following the recent statement by the Minister for Finance the Assembly on 12 January 2010.
As you know sport plays a critical role in many aspects of life in our community giving us heroes to celebrate; opportunities to participate and improve our health and wellbeing; creating jobs and developing communities; engaging volunteers – the lifeblood of community sport – who give freely of their time.

Despite obesity rates increasing and the 2012 Olympic and Paralympic Games on the horizon, under your proposed budget, Sport NI may lose over £2.5m in 2010/11; I find this unacceptable and would be grateful if you would take this letter under consideration when deciding which aspects of public sector expenditure should be prioritised for 2010/11 and beyond.  

The GAA at both County and Provincial level will be lobbying MLA’s and Ministers to try and address this serious issue that will have a detrimental effect on all sport. 

I would be grateful if you could contact me by return to update on how my concerns will be addressed.
Yours sincerely,
<insert applicant name>
Secretary INSERT NAME GAA Club 
